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Wolverhampton Children’s University celebrates its first graduation ceremony

Children from Manor Primary School will be the first recipients at Wolverhampton Children’s University graduation being held on Thursday 12th July at University of Wolverhampton. 

Matt Murray, the first Chancellor of Wolverhampton Children’s University and Ger Graus, the Chief Executive of the national Children’s University will be presenting certificates to the young children who have been awarded certificates for achieving a number of learning hours outside school. 

The Children’s University is all about aspiration and inspiration for 5 – 14 year olds, its focus is on creating an excitement about learning and encouraging inquisitiveness on exploring subjects on a variety of activities and experiences outside normal school hours.

We are celebrating tonight the children’s achievements so far, parents, families and stakeholders will be there to celebrate and acknowledge the children’s progress.

Children are all given their Passport To Learning in which they are encouraged to collect hours of learning towards nationally recognised wards – tonight we see the very first graduates of Wolverhampton Children’s University celebrate their achievements 

John Stretton, Vice Principal of City of Wolverhampton College – who are co-ordinating the development and delivery of the CU in Wolverhampton with other partners said ”…the College is very proud and privileged to be leading this initiative across the City with our partners from the Wolves, City Council, University and local schools. The Children’s University is about opening up opportunities for all our young people in Wolverhampton. The key is partnership and the work of colleagues across the City gives us confidence that the Children’s University is set to grow in Wolverhampton.

I am very pleased that Children from Manor Primary School are our first graduates. We are very fortunate to have Matt Murray as our first Chancellor and I know parents and staff will be very proud when they hear what their children have achieved.”
Our plans are to make Learning Destinations available to young people aged 5 to 14 across the City and in a very wide range of venues. We are particularly keen to hear from employers and the Voluntary sector. If you are keen to find out more call Verolyn Collins McLeod on 01902 821003.
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